
CARLO ACUTIS RELIC TOUR – ST. JOHN’S OCTOBER 24TH-30TH, 2024
 carloacutis.com

The first class relic of Blessed Carlo Acutis will be in our Archdiocese from October 23-30. 

Proposed Schedule for parishes who requested the relic of Blessed Carlo Acutis. .

Other Parishioners in the Archdiocese are invited to be a part of any or all of the events during this visit of
the relic. 

The relic will be brought to the Archdiocese by Archbishop Hundt from Halifax (from the Eucharistic 
Congress in Halifax via Assisi, Italy....October 23,  2024)

The relic will be housed securely in the Blessed Sacrament Chapel of the Cathedral Basilica of St. John 
the Baptist under the care and  supervision of the Rector, Fr. Cecil Critch with the assistance of Mr. James
McGrath, Grand Knight, Terra Nova Council, 1452 and Bernadette Enriques, CCO
Leader Memorial University of Newfoundland. 

Thursday, October 24th -at The Cathedral Basilica Parish

 9AM- A Welcoming Mass at the Cathedral Basilica Parish

11AM-  A Mass with St. Bonaventure's College School Community

12PM-5PM public veneration of the relic

Friday, October 25th – Mass at 9AM and veneration of the relic until 5PM. 

Divine Mercy Chaplet at 3PM

Friday, 7PM -A CCO Summit (Prayer, Talks,  Adoration, Confessions, Veneration of
the Relic, Benediction) open to the public and planned by the CCO (Catholic
Christian Outreach)-

Saturday, October 26th -the relic is delivered to St. Edward's Parish, Conception
Bay,  and Fr. James Fleming, Pastor,  then returned to the Cathedral Basilica 

Sunday, October 27th -the relic is delivered to Our Lady Queen of Families Parish,
Mt. Pearl and Father Wayne Dohey, Pastor, then returned to the Cathedral Basilica 

Monday, October 28th-the relic is delivered to St. Theresa's Parish, St. John's with Fr. Ciro Perez, Pastor, 
and then returned to the Cathedral Basilica. 

Tuesday, October 29th -the relic is delivered to St. Kevin's  Parish, with Fr. Jeff Kolonel, Pastor and then 
returned to the Cathedral Basilica 

Wednesday, October 30th -the relic is delivered to Divine Mercy Parish, Fr. John Sullivan, SJ, Pastor and 
then returned to the Cathedral Basilica. 

Leave 31st October-the relic leaves  for Ottawa under the care of CCO leader, Bernadette Enriques. 

Some of the Many Youtube Videos On His Life :  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DwBxR4vNbvo        
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yC_oZIY_f5w           https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lvys0yjUp1U

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DwBxR4vNbvo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yC_oZIY_f5w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lvys0yjUp1U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=P6WxSyGKfyw&authuser=0

